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Question No. 155

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 26 May 2009:

In relation to the Australian Institute of Criminology desk based review of criminological literature
of linkages between criminal activity and risks to national security, with report to be produced
completed 10/10/08 has a report been produced? What were the relevant findings? Could you
provide a copy?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

Yes. The Report was provided to the Attorney-General's Department on 24 October 2008.

The Report contains an Executive Summary, which summarises relevant findings. A copy of the
Report is attached.


